
 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/240       Date: 12.04.2025 

Subject: Welcome to the Academic Year 2025–26 with PhysicsWallah at DPS Monarch International 
School 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from PhysicsWallah Gulf! 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to the School Integrated Program at DPS Monarch 
International School, launched in collaboration with PhysicsWallah. This is our first academic year 
together in Qatar, and we are truly excited to begin this journey with your family. 

Our mission is to provide strong academic support to students—helping them excel in school while 
laying a solid foundation for future competitive exams. As we begin the year, here are some important 
updates: 

● Academic Updates  

Classes have commenced, and teachers are fully committed to ensuring consistent progress and 

strong academic outcomes. The teachers are undergoing training on PW’s technology features to 

enhance the learning experience of our students.  

 

● Technology Platform 

○ Students can log in to the website https://www.pwgulf.com/qa and register using a Qatar 

mobile number. Once a profile is created, please fill this Google form for us to identify your 

registration and give you access to various features.  

○ Google Form Link: https://forms.gle/Dmgq1wKhZsFhHEkZ7  

 

● Books & Study Material  

Hard copy books are already in process and are expected to be delivered before the end of this 

month. These resources are aligned with both the school curriculum and long-term academic 

planning.  

 

● Enrollment Form 

A hard copy of the PhysicsWallah SIP Enrollment Form will be given to your child on Sunday. 

Please fill in the required details and return the completed form via your child on Monday. This 

will help us keep all records in place and ensure smooth coordination going forward. 

● PW Representative & Project Manager for DPS Schools 

Mr. Shrey Baxi will be the overall Project Manager and PW’s Representative along with his team at 
DPS. For any queries parents can reach out to him on his Temporary WhatsApp Number: +971-
564542200.  
 
 

https://www.pwgulf.com/qa
https://forms.gle/Dmgq1wKhZsFhHEkZ7


 

● Student and Parent Support 

As this is the first year of the program, our team is fully committed to being available and 

responsive to your needs. 

For any queries or concerns, you may write to us at dpsdoha@pwgulf.com, keeping Principal 

Mam in CC. We will soon share a centralised Qatar Mobile Number for WhatsApp and Calls. We 

will ensure timely and helpful responses to support your child’s academic journey. 

● Fee Adjustments 

The launch offer discount is applicable for parents who joined the Student Integrated Program 

earlier as well before the announcement of the discount. The fees paid will be adjusted 

accordingly. 

Looking forward to working with you in the best interest of our beloved students.  

Warm regards, 
Team PhysicsWallah Gulf 
 

 
Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and 
technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world 
a better place to live. 
 


